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First, I would like to reiterate the concerns listed in my neighbors (Allen Jackson) memo
posted February 23rd.

I would also like to know what consideration has been given to the migratory animals that use
this acreage on a regular basis i.e. ( deer, geese and others)? With the amount of fencing that
will take place for this project the animals will be forced into the neighborhoods and yards
possibly causing hazards as well as property damage for both the residents and for the traffic
on Watkins Rd and York Rd.

I would also like to know who is actually contracting for the electricity that will be generated?

Thanking you in advance for addressing the above concerns.

James Mathews
Land Owner
7133 Watkins Rd
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